Seven Hills Farms

2018 Neighborhood Picnic

The picnic was a rip-roaring success! Kids loved
the bounce house, face painting, Sno-Cones and
the clown ballon artist while the adults enjoyed
tasting several different wine assortments.
Door prizes this year were made possiable by
local vendors: Paulo & Bill's, Johnny's Tavern,
Pepper's, McAlister's Deli, HuHot
Mongolian Grill, Raising Cane and Stern Salon.

Jose

HOA Board Changes

Pleased to announce the following HOA Board
Changes. Layla Olberding has accepted the
position of Vice-President. Layla has been a long
time board member as member-at-large and has
been very active in all HOA events. Shane
Summers has been installed as a member at
large. Shane and his family are new to the
neighborhood so we welcome him and look

forward to working with Shane.

Yard Waste Pickup Dates

As a reminder yard waste is a weekly service
included in with our trash collection, however, it
only runs March thru December. There is NO
YARD WASTE SERVICE for the months of
January or Feburaryand any waste created during
these two months will be the sole responsibility of
the homeowner to dispose of it in a timely and

proper manner.

Facebook Page: facebook.com/sevenhillsfarms89
Web Page: sevenhillsfarms.weebly.com

Neighborhood News ocber a0t

Historical Hauntings
Saturday, October 27th from 6 to 8:30pm.

will

trick-or-treating, tractor hayrides, Farmstead tours

Shawnee Town's Haunting have
costume contest and prizes. All activities are FREE.
Additional information can be found on the Shawnee

Parks & Recreation web site.

Holiday Craft Festival

Saturday October 27 9am to 4pm. Stop by for the
19th annual event where various hand-crafted
holiday gifts can be purchased. Admission is free.
More details be

www.recreateshawnee‘org.

Spookfest
Wednesday October 31st 10am at the Shawnee

Civic Center. Spookfest includes arts and crafts,

can found at

floats, bounce house and more. Cost is $2 advance
or $4 at the door. For additional details go to

www.recreateshawnee.org

Veterans Day Observance

A celebration to honor all Veterans will be
held Saturday Nov 10th at 1lam in Antioch
Park at the Vietnam War Memorial. It's
never wrong to say "Thank You" to a veteran

for his service!

Board Openings

We are currently seeking individuals that wish to
serve on the Seven Hills Board of Directors. We
are also in need of individuals willing to help out
and serve as a block Captains. If interested

contact ljbarattal @gmail.com



